
 
 

 
 

  
   Thursday, 7 November 2024  

 
 
 

 Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

ANGLO-SAXON FEAST 
 
 
As part of our Project Discover this term, we will be focusing on Anglo Saxons; for part of this we will be 
holding an Anglo-Saxon feast. This will be on Wednesday, 11 December at 2pm in the hall. 
 
We would like the children to come dressed as an Anglo Saxon for this day. Please do not feel that you 
need to spend lots of money buying a costume. A long t-shirt (brown, beige or green with no patterns or 
prints), black trousers and boots will be fine. Here are some pictures that may be of use to you.  
 

 
 
During the feast we will be trying various Anglo-Saxon foods and drinks prepared by the children. 
 
We would like to invite parents to attend the feast to taste what the children have made alongside them.  
Please sign up on here to confirm your attendance.  
 
If you have any questions or queries regarding this, please contact any of the class teachers via Class Dojo.  
   
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Honey, Mr Gwilym and Mr Russell 
 


